
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As a precautionary measure to protect our school community on the approach to Christmas, I have taken the 
decision to introduce year group bubbles within the School buildings, until the end of term. It is not necessary to 
enforce bubbles outdoors.  Our wraparound care, before and after school, will also operate in year group 
bubbles. 
 

Where PSCL provide indoor, after school provision e.g. dance and gymnastics the children will be working in 
their year groups.   
 

We do not foresee that this will impact the children's education in any detrimental way.  
 

Thank you for support with regards to this matter and for continuing to wear face coverings in and around the 
school premises. 
 

With best regards, 
 

Ms Loynes 

Headteacher 
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